
“ The first story with Carboline goes way back to 1976 when the company I worked for brought 10,000 
gallons of Carbozinc 11. I unloaded it all by hand and, at that time, did not want to see another can of it.

Then in 1994, our company got the contract to paint the steel for the Atlanta Olympic Stadium. All the painters 
looked like leprechauns because the color was dark green. With Carboline’s service and technical support, the 
project went very well.

Then in 2019, we had a wastewater project with over 10,000 gallons to be applied. The engineers had the wrong 
product for the service condition. Hard to believe, right. Carboline technical support caught this, and the change 
went smooth; Carboline production hit an out-of-the-park home run, even during the pandemic.

It has been a pleasure to work with Carboline for almost 50 years, especially with Andrew Steinmann, our local 
Carboline rep.” 

								        Robert “Smoky” Stark

								        Llamas Coatings, Inc.
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